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John Young led us 1in the invocation and pledge of allegiance this

morning. And he did it with great enthusiasm.

GUESTS

Wow!' What a special guest for Doug Morton --- we won’t forget her
for a long time. Doug sure won’t either even if he is getting
married tomorrow. After Doug recovered from the "Eastern Onion," he

introduced his two guests, Dudley Stephan and Stuart Hoffman. Don
Thompson then introduced his guest for the third time, Walter Gill
who is about to become a new member. A very welcome guest was with
Dick Daly, his son Tyler. It’s great to have all of you with us
today, and congratulations Doug!

PRESIDENT CURT

Our leader gave us a brief summary of the District Board Meeting last
Sunday in Estes Park. Eight of our members attended. This year we
had two CPA books entered into District competition and we ended up
with a first and a second placer winner. First place was for our
Citizenship project and the second place went to our St. Patricks Day
Clean-Up effort., Many thanks to both Bob Hugo and Curt Jefferies for
putting those books together.

RAPID CITY CITIZENSHIP VISIT

Five of our members met the Rapid City Club and Super Citizens at the
airport on May 22 and took them to the Museum of Natural History,

around the eity and back to the airport. Our thanks to Joe Marci,
Tom Mauro, Jerry Whitlow, Don Thompson and Jim Livermore for thear
time, help and "Vans"”. Good job guys.

SUPER CITIZEN VISIT WITH THE MAYOR

Charlie (back from vacation) Korsoski announced the big final event
of this year’s citizenship program will be on June 2. Eighteen Super
Citizen winners from the three schools (Holm, Samuels, Scuthmoor)
will be our guests visiting the Mayor in his office and having lunch.
BOWLING SOCIAL

Both John Stoffel and Joe Marci shared the spotlight announcing a
reminder about the planned family party. The date is May 31 at 1:00

P.M. (Sunday afternoon). The place is Celebrity on South Colorado
Blvd. The cost will be one dollar per game for everyone. The Club
will provide refreshments. A sign-up sheet 1s available!!!

HELP THEM HEAR

Curt Jefferies told us about a new project with which we can get
involved --- Walk-A-Thon for the Center On Deafness. He asked for
10-15 volunteers to help as marshals on Saturday, May 30 starting at
7:00 AM. A sign-up sheet is available or call Curt if you can help.




HIGH FIVE AWARDS

President Curt honored six members this morning with the award. They
are: Peter Dashiell, Bill Eddy, Don Thompson, Randy Hampton, Mike
Flanagan, and Tom (no announcement today - first time in two years)
Mauro. Tom had a birthday so he heard from us!

PROGRAM

Today we had the pleasure of welcoming the Principal of Samuels
School, Marilyn Goldstein and two of her teachers, Paula Stephan and
Debby Schukar. They presented a fascinating slide show about the
U.S. Constitution "Dream Lives On". It has been used in their school
and students have enjoyed it. Thank you all for being with us.
CALENDAR

May 29 Sue Valaskovic - System For Personal Organization
May 30 Walk~-a~Thon for The Center On Deafness
May 31 Bowling Social
June 1 Pete Welch Memorial Golf Tournament
DRAWING
None Today ~--- Mike "broke 1t" last week. We’ll try 1t next week.
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